
 

 

29th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians 
 

Year 7 Spanish: Spanish theatre group visit to Emmbrook School 
 
We have managed to secure a booking for a professional theatre group to come to 
school to perform to all year 7 Spanish students on Monday 16 May am.  The group, 
Onatti are going to perform “En el campamento” (at camp).  The play is performed 
by 2 native Spanish actors.  We are sure the students will find it fun as the group 
visited us a few years ago. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50. However, if insufficient 
voluntary contributions are received, we will have to cancel the visit.   
 
Please note that representing the school when an outside group visits is a privilege 
and we reserve the right to withdraw that privilege for students who are persistently 
late to school or lessons, do not follow our uniform or behaviour policies or bring the 
school into disrepute in any way. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this opportunity, please make the 
payment of £2.50 via the school online payment system 
(www.scopay.com/emmbrook). Could you also please return the reply slip to 
Mrs Gelder in school. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at: 
sgelder@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs S Gelder 
2nd in MFL 
 
 
Student: ___________________________________ Tutor group ______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Onatti theatre production on Monday 
16th May – am. 
 
 Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent / Guardian) 
 
 
 


